Share Resources
As an Education Commission of the States Commissioner you are in a prime position to share key resources with your networks. Please take a minute to encourage your education colleagues to subscribe to one or all of the Education Commission of the States e-newsletters.  Think about people in your network who would benefit from receiving updates and then use this draft e-mail to reach out. It’s as easy as:
1. Copy the text below
2. Paste it into an email

3. Personalize all areas in [brackets]
4. Send!
Dear [friends], 
I hope this note finds you well! As you may know, I am a Commissioner for Education Commission of the States, a national organization that serves as a partner to state education leaders by providing personalized support, unbiased information and opportunities to learn from one another.
Education Commission of the States helps you stay informed on all education topics from preschool through postsecondary with a series of e-newsletters delivered directly to your inbox. I encourage you to subscribe to any and all of these informative bulletins, which include:

· Ed Clips. Arrives every weekday morning and highlights the day’s top education news from around the nation, allowing you to track the important stories that you may have otherwise missed. 

· New from Your Education Policy Team. Announces all of Education Commission of the States’ new reports and policy analysis, which cover myriad topics from dual enrollment and English language learners to safety on college campuses and state assessments. Also, you will be the first to hear about opportunities to attend important convenings.

· Ed Beat – Your education policy newsletter. A biweekly newsletter that keeps you in the know on all the important work of Education Commission of the States, including new and upcoming policy reports, state outreach and testimony, trending and frequently asked questions of ECS policy experts and timely blog posts. 

Thank you for your continued and vital contributions to education. Do not hesitate to contact me or your education policy team at Education Commission of the States with any questions. Also, if you haven’t visited their website, I encourage you to do so. Through a simple search and filtering system, they’ve made it easy to find information on policies ranging from early learning through postsecondary.

Sincerely, 
[Your name] 
